
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 26th of 

January 2023 
 

The Acting Chair opened the meeting.  

 

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 19th January 2023.  The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

A Member has asked for the Investigatory meeting to be postponed for one week. 

 

The men’s urinals have been cleared and are working. 

 

The Pool Team received their £17.50 as a contribution to their fees. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

The Secretary explained that funds generated by the Committee through their hard work contributes 

to over £1000 each month to the Members Lloyds savings account. 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

Tuesday January 31st, 2023 is the last day for members to renew their subscription. Members can 

apply in writing to the Secretary up until February 28th 20223. Life members can renew up to March 

31st, 2023. Any members that have not renewed by the stipulated dates as per Rulebook, will cease to 

be Members. The Secretary thanked Robert Meredith, Don Robertson and Les Hazell for their hard 

work and dedication in making this year’s renewals go smoothly and efficiently.  

 

There is a regular stream of new member enquiry and enquiry for room hire.  

 

Text messages from a Member were read to the Committee regarding the Scheduled Investigatory 

Meeting this evening. The messages made several demands that are not in line with an Investigatory 

Meeting. The Committee instructed the Secretary to summon the Member to a rescheduled 

Investigation Meeting Thursday 2nd February 2023. 

 

Plans for Wales rugby matches were discussed including holding Bingo in the Alexandra Lounge. 

Music after the match and £0.50 off per pint one hour before during and one hour after was agreed.  

 

The Acting Chair closed the meeting. 

 

 


